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To 

All  the Alumni of the University of North Bengal

( preferably those residing in and around Kolkata )

Dear Friends,

It is a pleasure to inform you that a reunion of the  Alumni  ( Ex-Students ) of the University of North Bengal ( NBU )

who obtained P.G. and Ph.D. degrees has been arranged on  30th December at 10.30 am at the Auditorium of the

Institute of Engineers, Jadavpur University Campus,  Location : Gate No. 3 of JU Campus, first building on the right

side.

It will be a get-together of all  Alumni of NBU with family.  However, considering logistic grounds, those residing  at

Kolkata and adjoining towns, are expected to join in large numbers. The meeting will comprise of interactions pertaining

to further growth of our alma-mater NBU, reminiscence of our days spent at NBU for P.G. study / doctoral research as

well as cultural programmes. In between the programmes, we will have Lunch.

The reunion is being organized on behalf of the NBU Alumni Association ( NBUAA ) which is  functional since October,

2001 as a Registered Society.

On behalf of the  NBUAA, I have the privilege to request  you to kindly attend the meeting with family on 30 Dec. at

10.30  am.    Kindly  contact  the  undersigned  (  tps.chatterjee@gmail.com,  9434716901)  or  Sri  Anjan  Majumdar

(anjannimu@gmail.com, 9434458033 )or Dr.Bipul Behari Saha, now at Hyderabad (drbsaha@rediffmail.com, 9010761888 or

Sri Shyamal Bhadra <skbhadra88@gmail.com>).

A Registration Fee of Rs.500.00 only is proposed per head to meet the expenses.

A line of confirmation indicating number of family members attending the reunion will be appreciated. 

With my best regards,

Yours Sincerely,

( Dr.T.K.Chatterjee )

SECRETARY, NBU Alumni Association 

 & Former Registrar, NBU.
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